
From: Robert E. Rutkowski [  
Sent: 12/4/2013 10:16 AM 
To: help@sec.gov 
Subject: Stand Firm on Corporate Pay-Ratio Disclosure 
 
Ms. Elizabeth M. Murphy  
Secretary  
SEC Headquarters 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549 
(202) 942-8088 
e-mail: help@sec.gov 
 
 
Re: SEC Should Stand Firm on Corporate Pay-Ratio Disclosure 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
Thank you for your work in drafting an effective rule implementing section 953(b) of the Dodd-Frank 
Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act. Given that three years have passed since the 
enactment of the law , I urge you to move quickly to put the final rule in place. 
 
I draw your attention to the full letter: 
http://ourfinancialsecurity.org/2013/12/afr-urges-sec-to-stand-firm-on-corporate-pay-ratio-disclosure/ 
Hoping that the concerns expressed in the AFR letter will receive the attention they deserve, I remain, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Robert E. Rutkowski 
 
cc: House Minority Leadership 
 

 
 

P/F:  
E-mail:  
 


	From: Robert E. Rutkowski [r_e_rutkowski@att.net]



